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Diary Dates 
 

 

 

16.06.18 PTA Summer Ball 

 Essex County Cricket Ground 

20.06.18 Sports Day EYFS/KS1 am - KS2 pm 

 

21.06.18 Year 5 Taster Morning  

 Moulsham High 

22.06.18 Parent Focus Group 9.30am 

 Y5/6 PTA Disco 

25.06.18 Essex Symphony Orchestra 

 Christ Church 

26.06.18 Parent Focus Group 6.00pm 

02.07.18 Buddhism Day 

 Summer School Concert 

 Hall 6:30pm 

03.07.18 Y6 Pilgrimage Bradwell on sea  

06.07.18 Non-uniform Day 

13.07.18 Thank You Tea Party 

 Year 6 Party 

14.07.18 PTA Inflatable Day 

16.07.18 Year 6 Production 

18.07.18 Leavers Service Cathedral 

6:30pm 0.07.18 Last Day of Summer 

Term 

Cont………... 

 PTA News 
 

Thank you to everyone who helped the children choose and wrap their presents for Fathers Day this week. We hope all the 
Dads are pleased with their gifts! 

If you are able to help during Sports Day on Wednesday next week, either at the PTA refreshments stall or by sitting next 
to the school gate for a 15 minute slot, your help would be very much appreciated. Please see the messages on Facebook 
(Good News Post), or get in touch with a PTA committee member. 

There's still time to book tickets for the year 5 & 6 disco, which is next Friday 22 June. Please book tickets by Wednesday, to allow for catering to be or-
dered. https://mydonate.bt.com/events/year5and6disco. If any year 6 children will be walking home without parents after the disco we will need advance 
notification in writing (email is fine). Please email pta@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk 

The Summer Ball starts at 6.30pm tomorrow evening, with a drinks reception in the Premier Suite and the Cricket Ground. Dinner will be served at 7.30pm. 
Good luck to everyone who has purchased raffle tickets for our prize draw. Prize winners who are not at the Ball will be notified early next week. 

http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/clubs/food-menus
https://mydonate.bt.com/events/year5and6disco
mailto:pta@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk
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Cont………... 

Sports News 

Lost Property 
 

Lost Property can now be found outside classes 6 & 7, please check if your child is missing any uniform. 

Reed League Girls Football Competition  
Two teams from the Cathedral School competed in the inaugural Reed League Girls Football Competition 
at Moulsham Junior School on Wednesday. 

Eight of the ten girls were playing for the school for the first time and they were split into two 5-a-side 
teams for Year 3s and Year 4s. 

The Year 3 Girls narrowly lost 1-0 to Moulsham Year 3s before games against older children from Lawford 
Mead, Westlands and Moulsham Year 4s.  

Meanwhile, the Year 4 Girls beat Moulsham Year 4s 1-0, lost 2-1 to Tyrrells but then beat St Michaels 4-0 
and Moulsham Year 3s 3-0. Tabitha was their top scorer and they finished third overall. 

Connie, Year 4, said, "The best thing was the teamwork that we 
did and just playing in general." 

Lyanna, Year 3, added, "The most important thing was that everybody had fun." 
 

The squad were Lyanna, Emily, Emily-Jane, Evie, Rose, Anya, Daisy, Connie, Amelie and Tabitha. 

Curriculum Maps 
 

Please check the website for our new curriculum maps, found under: learning, curriculum and then under each phase.  This 
should give you an indication of what is being taught during the course of the half term. 

 

County Hockey Finalists 

On Wednesday 13th June two teams went to a hockey tourna-

ment at Chelmer Park. 

 In team black there was Ellie, Euan, Al, Jamal, Lily H and Cathe-

rine.  

In team red there was Olivia C, Florence, Oliver Y, Sam A, Sam H 

and Kalista.  

19 teams entered the tournament and Red team, came 14th , Black team came  4th, Black team, if they had scored one more 

goal, could have finished in the top three. Red could have come 13th or 12th if they had scored two more goals. Black team won 

most of their matches Red team drew most of their matches.     
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Essex have 28 SSE 
Wildcat Centres across the County and the expecta-
tion is to get 30 girls playing at each centre!   I’m 
coaching on this one so no pressure!  The pro-
gramme is all about engaging with girls from all 
backgrounds not just the traditional sporty girls and 
getting them to have fun, make friends and get 
some fitness in.  I’m going to get the tunes going 
too!  Please pass on to any contacts.   

Online Registration: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/

e/1FAIpQLSffS3bSzy_QylMIqWAQ54fkDMfH9ajVb8_avi9jtyYrS4m_ZQ/viewform  

Emma Burden  

Football Development Officer  

Essex County Football Association 

Springfield Football Club U10s 
(current Year 5) are looking for 
new players for next season 
starting in September (when 
they will be in Year 6/U11s).   

 

There are limited spaces availa-
ble for next season and we can-
not guarantee a 
place.  However, if you are in-
terested, please contact Peter 
Yeates (07951 737549) for more 
details. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSffS3bSzy_QylMIqWAQ54fkDMfH9ajVb8_avi9jtyYrS4m_ZQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSffS3bSzy_QylMIqWAQ54fkDMfH9ajVb8_avi9jtyYrS4m_ZQ/viewform

